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October 1, 2014 
 
RE: South Carolina Medicaid ID Requirement 
 
Dear Pharmacy Provider, 
 
All pharmacies contracted to adjudicate claims for the WellCare of South Carolina Medicaid 
pharmacy network must have a valid South Carolina Medicaid Provider ID number issued by the 
South Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS). 
 
In order to comply with this SCDHHS policy and to better monitor the providers and the care of 
our Medicaid members, WellCare will institute the SCDHHS requirement that all pharmacies must 
be enrolled and active with SCDHHS as a credentialed pharmacy. 
 
Effective November 1, 2014, Catamaran, our contracted pharmacy benefit manager, will 
deny payment of retail pharmacy claims for pharmacies that are NOT enrolled as a South 
Carolina Medicaid Provider.   
 
For information about provider enrollment and to download an application, please visit the South 
Carolina Department of Health and Human Services (SCDHHS) website at:  
 
https://providerservices.scdhhs.gov/ProviderEnrollmentWeb 
 
If you have any questions or need assistance in completing the enrollment documentation, please 
contact SCDHHS Office of Operations at 803-898-4614. 
 
Please contact the WellCare Pharmacy Provider Services help desk at 1-888-588-9842 if you 
have any questions related to this message.  

Processing Information: 

 RxBin: 603286 
 RxPCN: 01410000 
 RxGroup(s):  336257   
 Member ID:   WellCare subscriber ID or South Carolina MCD assigned ID 

 
 
Regards, 
 
WellCare of South Carolina Pharmacy Services 
 

https://providerservices.scdhhs.gov/ProviderEnrollmentWeb

